
HB 1967 -- Transient Guest Tax

Sponsor:  Schlottach

Currently, the City of Sullivan is authorized to levy a transient
guest tax between 2% and 5% per room per night to be used for the
promotion of tourism.  This bill allows Franklin County to impose
the same tax, upon voter approval, in the Sullivan C-II School
District which is partially located in both the city and the
county.  


